
 

 

MEDIA RELEASE 

KANGAROO ISLAND BEVERAGES ON SHOW IN CITY  

March 7 2017 

 

Wine tasting at Lion Hotel 

 

Kangaroo Island’s emerging food and beverage offering is visiting North 

Adelaide next week, when a group of producers will be at the Lion Hotel, 

161 Melbourne Street, North Adelaide. 

 

The event, on Wednesday March 15, from 5pm to 7pm, is sure to attract 

those interested in tasting some of the best wines the island has to offer. 

 

Wines to be tasted will include The Islander Estate Semillon and Shiraz 

Cabernet, False Cape’s Chardonnay and Cabernet, Bay of Shoals 

Winery with their Savagnin, Chardonnay and Shiraz.  Also presenting 

will be Hazyblur’s Pinot Gris and Shiraz, Stoke Wines’ Sangiovese 

Rose, and Dudley Wines will bring across their Dudley Bubbly and 

Riesling. 

 

Geoff Rischbieth from Island Pure Dairy will present some excellent 

cheese to accompany the wine tasting. 

 

Go along and hear the stories of the wines and taste the offerings for 

yourself.  The purity, flavour and quality of Kangaroo Island products is 

sure to impress. 

 

Selected wines on sale by glass or bottle as well. 

 

 


